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Communications 

Iqaluit International Airport extremely busy during 
Arctic Winter Games 
 

Start Date: March 3, 2016 
End Date: March 12, 2016 
Nunavut                    30 sec 

 
During the Arctic Winter Games, the Iqaluit International Airport will be extremely busy.  

 

On March 4, 5, 11 and 12, scheduled passengers will have access to the terminal and 

airport parking lot, but space will be limited. Athletic teams will receive priority.  

 

On March 11, when athletes return to Canada from Greenland, the entire terminal will 

be required to clear them through customs. 

 

This is an exciting time for our athletes and we thank you for your co-operation in 

ensuring their travels are as quick, efficient and safe as possible.  
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